Australian Government

“ National Water Commission

Mr Alistair Sands

Secretary

Senate Finance and Public Administration Legislation Committee
Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Mr Sands

RESPONSES TO QUESTIONS TAKEN ON NOTICE
2004-05 ADDITIONAL ESTIMATES HEARING — 14 FEBRUARY 2005

Attached is the our response to question PM29 taken on notice during the hearing of 14
February 20035,

The Commission has agreed to provide a response to parts 6 to 8 of PM29. Parts 1 to §
have been provided by Department of Prime Minister and Cabinet.

Yours sincerely

R M&)@

Linda Holub
General Manager
Corporate Strategy and Services Group

1 April 2005
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